Silva, Gabriela

From: Jay stammerjohan <jaytunal@yahoo.com>
Sent: July 04, 2018 5:10 AM

To: Silva, Gabriela; Jay stammerjohan

Subject: ideas

the market hall development looks good as we need to clean up the city but there is a matter of the damages done by the dept. of
transportation to a driver get a hold of herb wesson jr and mayor eric garcetti thank you JAY stammerjohan



Silva, Gabriela

From: SWWong . VLWong <stanwwong@hotmail.com>

Sent: July 05, 2018 11:33 AM

To: Silva, Gabriela

Subject: Response to Notice of Planning Commission Public Hearing on July 25, 2018

Re: Market Hall Development at 12337-12423 Washington Blvd.
Attn.: Gabriela Silva, Associate Planner

Dear Ms. Silva:

We believe the amount of customer/patron parking spaces currently allocated to the the project named above
is totally inadequate. As is already the case with existing businesses located on Washington Blvd. between its
intersections with Centinela Ave. and McConnell Blvd., adjacent residential streets are frequently and
adversely impacted by overflow traffic and illegally parked cars due to lack of parking at those businesses. This
is a common nuisance in our neighborhood around Stewart Ave.

We strongly recommend that Culver City mandates significantly increased onsite parking at the above project.

Sincerely,
Stanley W. & Virginia L. Wong
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